
To whom it may concern, 
  
re: Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009. 
  
I would like to express my personal support for the mandatory labelling of palm oil in food products 
through the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling - Palm Oil) Bill 2009.  I would like to be 
given the chance to choose which products I purchase, by having clear labelling of the contents 
(particularly Palm Oil), so that I can make informed decisions on the products that I purchase.  This is 
especially relevant when the sourcing of Palm Oil is destroying the habitats of Orang-utans and 
Tigers.  As human kind we have the gift of making choices to stop this cruelty and develop 
environmently friendly practices that sustain the environment.  Our environment. 
  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Andrea Zanelli 
 


